
 
 

EAST MANCHESTER TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

October 26, 2011 
 Minutes 

 
Present: Chairman Steven H. Gross Jr., Vice-Chairman David L. Naylor, Supervisor Barry E. 
Rudisill, Secretary/Treasurer/Public Works Director Dave Gentzler, Jennifer Cox, Accounting 
 
At a regular meeting held at the township building, Chairman Steven H. Gross, Jr., called the 
meeting to order at 7:00pm. 
 
2012 Budget Workshop  
Chief Ryan Brenneman, Eagle Fire Co presented their 2012 budget.  
The board worked on the proposed 2012 budget.  
 
New Dump Truck 
The board reviewed the 2011 budget. Chairman Gross moved to purchase a new dump 
truck through PA Costars for $75,531.40. Mr. Rudisi ll second. The board voted all in 
favor.  
 
Proposed Storm Ordinance – Chairman Gross stated that he felt the proposed storm 
ordinance is a hardship and he will not vote for it as presented.  
 
Proposed Noise Ordinance – Mr. Naylor noted that he felt the present noise ordinance is not 
effective and the proposed amendment should be carefully considered. They were discussions 
about the sensitivity of the matter. 
 
Township Manager – Mr. Rudisill moved pass Resoluti on #2011-8, appointing David 
Gentzler Manager, waving the resident requirement, a nd setting his compensation and 
benefits.  Mr. Naylor second. The board voted all i n favor.  
 
The board recessed to executive session to discuss personnel matters at 10pm.  
 
The board reconvened at 10:30pm. There was no further discussion or action and the board 
adjourned at 10:35pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Dave Gentzler, Secretary 
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